
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  May 3, 2024 

TO:  Dan Opsommer, Meridian Charter Township - Director of Public Works 

FROM:  Daniel Bomzer, PE 

RE:  2024 Local Street Milling and Resurfacing – 5/3 Project Update 

 
Work continues on all streets in Areas A and B. Streets that will be exposed to construction activities include: 

Area A Area B 

• Creekstone Trail • Sundance Lane • Capeside Drive • Southport Cir 

• Shadow Ridge • Solar Way  • Sower Blvd  

 

Current Progress: 

The contractor, Michigan Paving and Materials (MPM), has completed asphalt paving in Areas A and B.  Roads were 

closed intermittently to allow for the new pavement to be layed down, compacted, and cooled before being re-

opened to traffic. Even with these streets fully re-opened, residents should still avoid parking on them until all 

construction is finished and traffic control devices have been removed. 

  

 Next Week’s Schedule (5/6-5/10) 

With paving complete on streets in Areas A and B, all that remains is final manhole casting adjustments and site 

cleanup. Roads will remain passable during these final steps, but drivers should remain cautious as to avoid 

construction workers in the road and low spots at manholes that are awaiting final adjustment. Operations in these 

areas are expected to be completed soon with normal traffic flows being fully restored by the end of the week. Thank 

you to all Area A and B residents for your patience during the construction process. 

Work is expected to get underway in Area C (Hardy Ave and Pine Creek Cir) and Area D (Riverwood Subdivision) 

starting on Monday, May 13.  Initial activity will include lowering of manhole castings and getting the areas ready for 

pavement milling. Areas C and D residents are asked to review previously mailed project information letters and 

notices as well as past project updates 

to prepare for upcoming construction.   

Finally, residents with questions 

regarding these updates or other 

project related items are asked to email 

them to localroads@meridian.mi.us.  

Representatives from MPM, their 

subcontractors, and Abonmarche will 

also be on-site throughout the project 

and are available to answer questions 

and assist residents as needed.  

Paving on Sower Blvd near Okemos Rd 
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